
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Welcome to the January Newsletter 

Welcome to the first Newsletter of the New Year. 

I am pleased to confirm that the negotiations with Motorsport UK have now concluded, and 

the club have signed the contract to promote the Fuchs Lubricants Motorsport UK British 

Historic Rally Championship for the next three years. 

Regulations and Registration forms are now available on the club website www.racrmc.org  

 

Championship News 

The Championship will start off at the Riponian Stages Rally on the 12th February. 

Registration can take place prior to starting the event but championship decals MUST be on 

the car. 

TOUR OF EPYNT 

Due to operational activities on the Epynt Ranges this event has had to change its date and 

will now run on Sunday 30th July 2023 only, with event scrutineering on the Saturday 

afternoon. 

Round Date Event 

1 Sunday 12 February Riponian Rally 

2 Sunday 25 March Rally North Wales 

3 Saturday 20 May Plains Rally 

4 Sunday 30 July Tour of Epynt 

5 Saturday 9 September Woodpecker Rally 

6 Friday 23 & Saturday 24 September Trackrod Rally 

7 Friday 20 & Saturday 21 October Carlisle Stages Rally 
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Championship Awards Night – Saturday 4th February as CASA Hotel Chesterfield 

Last minute places are still available to celebrate the activities of the club in 2022, the night 

will also include the announcement of outline route details for this years Roger Albert Clark 

Rally before it is announced to the public on Monday 6th February. 

Any crews who are coming to the Awards night who are intending to compete on this years 

Championship will be able to collect this years Decal packs. 

 

Roger Albert Clark Rally 

As most of you are aware this years event is running the 23rd to 27th November 2023 

The draft outline route will be published this coming Saturday at the clubs awards night and 

issued as a press release on Monday 6th February. 

A lot of work has taken us to the place we are now and entries are due to go live on 

Wednesday 1st March 2023. 

 

Other News 

I am hoping that through the year this Newsletter will be published at least every month 

and hopefully every couple of weeks to keep the members updated with where we are with 

the rallies we are organising in 2023 and even a new event to come in 2024 (watch this 

space in May) 

 

Remember Memberships are due and to keep up to date with the latest information prior to 

it being announced via press release you will see it here first. At the end of February non 

members will be removed from the email address lists. 

 

Happy New Year to you all and I look forward to seeing you all this year. 

Colin & Nicola 

30 January 2023 

 


